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Dear Readers and Contributors, 

Welcome to the Intelligence Planet, Journal of Mathematics and its Applications for High 
School Students! 

I am thrilled to introduce this journal, dedicated to showcasing the remarkable 
mathematical research and achievements of high school students around the world. Our 
goal is to provide a platform for young mathematicians to share their work, ideas, and 
discoveries with a broader audience, inspiring others and fostering a vibrant community 
of learners. 

Mathematics is a language that transcends borders and cultures, and it is truly inspiring 
to see the creativity and ingenuity that high school students bring to this field. Whether 
you are exploring the depths of number theory, unraveling the beauty of geometry, 
delving into the applications of statistics, or analyzing the complex data in real world 
phenomena, your contributions to this journal are invaluable. 

As editor-in-chief, I am committed to maintaining the highest standards of academic 
excellence and integrity. Each submission will undergo a rigorous review process by our 
esteemed panel of reviewers, ensuring that only the most outstanding and innovative 
research is published. 

I would like to extend my gratitude to all the students, teachers, and mentors who have 
supported the creation of this journal. Your passion for mathematics is what drives us 
forward, and I am confident that the Intelligence Planet will become a beacon of 
inspiration for future generations of mathematicians. 

I invite you all to explore the pages of our journal, immerse yourselves in the fascinating 
world of mathematics, and join us in celebrating the incredible achievements of high 
school students in mathematics. 

Thank you for being a part of this exciting journey! 

Warm regards, 

 

Kevin Wang 
Editor-in-Chief  
Intelligence Planet, Journal of Mathematics and its Applications 


